
 

 

 

 

 

6th March 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Thursday 30th March Year 9 students have got the opportunity of visiting Hereford & Ludlow 

College. 

 

Students will walk to the event from Aylestone School, leaving at 9.15 am and will return by 12.15 pm.  

Students may bring any snacks/drinks they require for the morning but they will be back to have their 

normal lunch break. 

 

This visit will allow the students to find out more about what the College has to offer and ask any 

questions they may have.  The morning will consist of : 

 

Welcome/Talk  

STEM Activity  

Careers Activity 

Apprenticeship Talk 

Tour of the Campus  

 

Could I please ask that you complete the attached consent form and return it to the School no later than 

Friday 24th March 2023.  

 

If you have any queries then please do not hesitate to contact the School on the above number. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Lauren King 

Achievement Co-ordinator Year 9 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


